
                                       June, 2014 
 
 
Dear Parents(s) / Guardian (s), 
 
We are so very glad that your child(ren) can come to youth activities, including VBS.  
 
Every year we like to tell the congregation and all our members about the fun we have at Vacation Bible 
School. This year we would like to add youth pictures to our church newsletter and website. But before we 
do so, we would like to get your consent in writing. We will not publish names of youth with pictures on the 
website ( i.e. pictures will be labeled “youth doing XYZ” (no names!)) 
 
 
I, ____________________________________________, _________________ 
                     (Signature of parent / guardian)                                 (Date) 
 
agree to have my child(ren) picture printed in Highland Park Christian Church’s newsletter and website. 
 
 

__________________________________________________  
                                                             (Child’s name) 

 
 

___________________________________________________ 
(Child’s name) 

 
 

___________________________________________________ 
(Child’s name) 

 
 

___________________________________________________ 
(Child’s name) 

 
 

___________________________________________________ 
(Child’s name) 

 
 

___________________________________________________ 
(Child’s name) 

 
 
 
             Sincerely, 
             Rev. Kara Courtney 


